
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Camp Australia Plenty Valley Christian College OSHC – March 
Newsletter 

Your OSHC News! 
So, that’s a wrap on Term 1, 2024! It’s been a big and 

exciting couple of months, and we’ve crammed a lot into 
them! 

Term 1 has been hot, so, of course, water play has been a 
favourite, especially on some of those hot afternoons. The 

children also got a chance to explore a handful of VR 
experiences, which was a first for Your OSHC. We’ve made 
slime, fresh lemonade, and some super yummy Valentine’s 

Day cookies, on top of our usual physical and craft 
activities! 

Sadly, we’ve also had to say goodbye to our pet turtle of 
two years, Tim-Tam — it was sad to see him go. Tim-Tam’s 
been moved to a bigger tank, where he can grow and 

flourish. Hopefully he can come back to visit sometime. But, 
that means we have some new pets arriving next term — 

so, watch this space! 

Overall, it’s been an amazing term! With that said, I’m 
wishing all the families and the wider PVCC community a 
safe, happy, holy, and relaxing Easter Break! See you all 

next term! 

Your OSHC Coordinator 
Stu Cachia! 

Rocketeers News! 
It’s that time again, time to set 

off on the latest Rocketeers 
mission! However, Kane, 

whom most of you already 
know, will be assuming 
command these school 
holidays. I’ll be over at 

Marymede, working with my 
brother Dan. But, I will be 

joining the PVCC team on two 
of our exciting excursions — 

IMAX and the Comedy 
Festival! 

Hope to see you all there! 

Term 1 Overview, 2024! 

Term 1 Photos: 
* Valentine’s Day Cookies * 

(pictured above) 
 * Slime Making * 
(pictured below) 

 


